
Coggin College of Business 

Bylaws Committee Meeting 

October 20, 2020 

 

Members Present: Oliver Schnusenberg, Mark Dawkins, Lian An, Young Tae Choi, Steven Williamson, 
Robert Schupp, Chris Johnson (ex-officio, non-voting) 

Meeting was called to order by Steven Williamson at 4:00 pm.  

The committee voted on several items related to bylaws changes. The first item of consideration was 
whether to establish faculty officers in the college including a Faculty President and Parliamentarian. 
The committee voted unanimously to not proceed with this proposal. 

Several other changes to the bylaws were put forward for consideration and approved by the group. 
Steven Williamson will send a draft of the bylaws following this meeting which documents those 
changes. 

The committee will meet again in 3 weeks on November 10, 2020. 
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